
Subject: The video of our board meeting is on the UTLA facebook page
From: Corri Ravare <cravare@exteraschools.org>
Date: 3/19/19, 7:41 PM
To: Jim Kennedy <jkennedy@exteraschools.org>, Mary Najera
<mnajera@exteraschools.org>

This link should take you directly to it:

https://www.facebook.com/EastsidePCP/videos/339894570202845
/UzpfSTE2MjM5NTgwNzExNTIyMjoyNDk5OTk0MTgzMzU1MzYx/

Also, Mary here is that group Centro CSO's website so we can organize to attend
their next meeting:  https://centrocso.wordpress.com/

I tried to look up Eastside Parents Against Privatization and they don't seem to
exist outside of UTLA.

Corri Tate Ravare
Chief Operating Officer
3626 E. 5th Street, 2nd Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90063
office: 323-261-0059 ext. 2626
cell: 424-335-8902
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